Sales and Use Tax Update
The US Supreme Court recently sided with the State of South Dakota against Wayfair Inc. changing the long held Quill decision and the way that nexus is defined for collecting state sales tax. Certainly there will be more information on the application of this change going forward but businesses selling goods or services in multiple states need to be aware of this ruling. Businesses will want to consider how this ruling affects their specific set of facts and circumstances. 

The US Supreme Court described the Quill standard, where a physical presence is needed to create nexus, as unsound and incorrect. In South Dakota, the ruling affirmed that nexus for sales tax purposes was created if the seller, Wayfair in this case, delivered more than $100,000 of goods or services into the state or engaged in 200 or more separate transactions for the delivery of goods or services into the state. No physical presence was needed to create the nexus.

Sales and use tax requirements vary from state to state and can become very complex. If your business sells products or services in multiple states, this merits your attention. If we can be of assistance, please contact our office for more information.


[bookmark: _GoBack]
   419-625-4942					             419-668-2552
Sandusky			     	                         Norwalk

Treasury Circular 230 Disclosures
Unless expressly stated otherwise, any federal tax advice contained in this communication is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used or relied upon, for the purpose of avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code, or for promoting, marketing, or recommending any transaction or matter addressed herein.


